
For audit years 2017 and 
2018, the government has 
completion rates of 91% 

and 90%

REPORT HIGHLIGHTS

Follow-up of 2017, 2018, and 2019 Performance Audit Recommendations

Government has faltered 
in its implementation of 

2019 Auditor General 
recommendations

Slipping

Better Years

Government has 
completed 57% of 

recommendations from 
2019 AG reports

Just Over Half

This is the last year we 
will regularly follow up on 
recommendations from 

2017

Organizations should 
work toward 

completing every 
recommendation

Last Chance

First Review

Why We Do Follow-up Reports

 
 

The Office of the Auditor General conducts audits to provide practical and constructive advice to 
improve government performance. The government has publicly said the agreed-upon timeframe 
to complete Auditor General recommendations is two years.

 
If recommendations aren't completed, the same issues will persist. We encourage government, 
audit committees, and others responsible for oversight to continue addressing our 
recommendations and to publicly report on progress.

Encourage

Concerning

It's one of the lower first-
year follow-up rates seen 
by the Office in the past 

few years

It’s the first year the 
Office has followed up 
on recommendations 

from 2019 


